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PARENT SURVEY

Please take a moment
to fill out a brief survey
on parental
involvement in
education. As a school
community, we are
trying to ensure that we
are involving parents in
their child’s education
as best as possible.
Thank you! 
https://forms.office.co
m/r/bsNiX8CQ38

WINNERS:
Mrs. Huckabay’s Grade
Three Class won the
Golden Broom for the
second time this year.
Congratulations to this
great class for keeping
their space so clean. 

This year, we will be trying a
new Winter Celebration. We
will be will be hosting our
first Snowflake Ball on
Thursday December 5. This
will be in lieu of a Winter
Concert. 
The event will include a
family dance, bake sale,
photo booth, hot chocolate
and book fair access! It will
will run from 6:00-7:30pm. 

https://forms.office.com/r/bsNiX8CQ38
https://forms.office.com/r/bsNiX8CQ38


REPORT CARDSREPORT CARDS

BOOK FAIRBOOK FAIR

Report Cards will be
availbale digitally as well
as in hard copy. They will
be sent home with
students on Friday
November 22

WE ARE SO EXCITED TO HAVE THE BOOK FAIR
IN OUR SCHOOL AGAIN! THIS IS A GREAT

CHANCE TO PURCHASE BOOKS AS WELL AS
FUNDRAISE  FOR THE SCHOOL LEARNING

COMMONS. 
OUR BOOK FAIR WILL RUN DEC 2-6

SEE THE LINK BELOW FOR MORE
INFORMATION 

UPCOMING EVENTS
Wednesday, November 20- Hot lunch (Boston Pizza)
Friday, November 22- Report Cards Available 
Wednesday November 27- Cloudy with a Chance of
Meatballs Day- Free Spaghetti Hot Lunch for all
students 
Wednesday November 22- Hot lunch order cut off 
Monday December 2- Red and Green Theme Day
Wednesday December 4- Hot Lunch (Chopped Leaf)
Thursday December 5- General Stewart Snowflake Ball

ROCK  YOUR  MOCSROCK  YOUR  MOCS
Today General Stewart students and
staff participated in Rock your Mocs.

Rock your Mocs is a Nationwide day of
recognition, awareness, and

appreciation for traditional Indigenous
culture and, in particular, traditional

footwear, Moccasins. 



 THE BOOKMOBILE (A MOBILE WING OF THE LETHBRIDGE PUBLIC LIBRARY)
 WILL BE IN THE AREA ON SATURDAY MORNINGS!

 A GREAT OPPORTUNITY TO CHECK ON THIS MOBILE LIBRARY.


